
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Objection to night flights
Date: 28 February 2022 13:24:45

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

To whom it may concern,

I have been made aware of plans to introduce 65+ night flights for cargo to go in and out
of Dublin Airport every night.
As a resident of Kinsealy I strongly object to this move - this would mean constant night
time noise in our area, disrupting all our sleep and quality of life.
It would also inevitably affect the air quality negatively and would have a damaging impact
on our area as a place to live.

Please note my objection to this proposal as a resident guaranteed to be directly
impacted.

Regards, 
Sarah MagFhloinn




